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Main Points from the Meeting 

 No news as yet from the Care commission regarding the recent inspection. 

 The content of the planned Newsletter was discussed – covering issues of interest to 

Older People. 

 We looked at the 8 pillar model of Dementia. Moray has been given funding to be a 

Test Site for this model. It covers areas such as support for carers, mental health care, 

therapeutic interventions etc 

 We also looked at the Dignity and Respect agenda and the possible use of the Older 

Person’s Outcomes Star. 

 Finally we discussed possible venues for our annual event. The Town Hall closeure is 

causing some difficulty in this regard. 
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